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Newsletter for Thursday 21st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful end to the year it has been.  Well done Y6 on your brilliant performance.  We wish you 
all the very best of luck moving on to your new schools. 
 

We wish all our families a very happy summer and look forward to welcoming you back to school in the 
new academic year, see dates below. 
 
Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                                   @beech_green   
 

Thank you Beech Green – it’s been a good 30 years! 
After 30 years at Beech Green as the School Secretary and Clerk to the Governors, I am now taking the 
opportunity of early retirement and will be leaving school at the end of this academic year. 
I take with me many happy memories from across the years, but it's now time for me to move on to new 
ventures. 
Thanks children for making the working day fun; I will remember your lovely singing, waving as you walk 
by the school office, popping in to share your good work or needing a chat. 
To my friends at Beech Green - it's been a pleasure working with you.  

It's nearly time for me to jet off to more sunshine and relax.   
Take care everyone; I wish Beech Green and you all the very best for the future. 
Kind regards 
Mrs Jenny Simmonds 
 

Start of New Academic Year 
Friday 2nd September  - INSET School open for staff only 
Monday 5th September - Years 1 to 6 return to school for Term 2 
Wednesday 7th September - Reception 2022 start school 
 

A message from Theresa at Tesco 
A massive, massive thank you to all the School Council and everyone at Beech Green who supported the 
Food Bank collection.   I have the final figures. 
2790.75kg amount of food in weight, which equals 3720 meals!  
£891.86 raised in cash!!!!   

Considering at the moment money is tight, this is absolutely brilliant 👏👏👏👏  
 

Well done school councillors we are so proud of you - you have made a real difference to our community.  
 

St James Church, School Lane – Family Fun – Sunday 7th August 

10.30 a.m. until 11.15 a.m.  Laughter and worship, snacks, coffee/tea afterwards  

 

 

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697 
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk  
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